
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 
Minister Mokonyane to give an update about R10.7 billion owed to the 
Department  

 
12 December 2017 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Nomvula Mokonyane will, tomorrow, 13 December 
2017 host a media briefing to update the country on agreements reached with certain 
municipalities to settle their outstanding debts of more than 60 days. 

On Friday, 24 November 2017, the Department of Water and Sanitation issued letters to 
municipalities, notifying them of its intention to reduce water supply to them should they fail to 
make arrangements to pay their outstanding debts by Friday, 08 December 2017.  

Members of the media are invited to a briefing as follows: 

Date :   Wednesday, 13 December 2017 

Time :  10:00 

Venue :  1035 Tshedimosetso House – Cnr Francis Baard and Festival  

                 Streets in Hatfield, Pretoria 

 

For media confirmations, kindly contact Mr Andile Tshona on 073 566 3345 or 
tshonaa@dws.gov.za  

End 
 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 

For more information contact: Mlimandlela Ndamase (Ministerial Spokesperson) on 083 

480 0014.  

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za  
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